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The St. George Maker Space Collaboration with Mid Coast School of Technology  
St. George Municipal School Unit  
Contact: Mike Felton, Superintendent 

 

Overview:  

St. George Municipal School Unit is partnering with Mid-Coast School of Technology to create a K-12 
Career Technical Education (CTE) Program and build a K-8 CTE/Makerspace Building at St. George 
School.  Through the K-12 CTE program, St. George School will continue a long tradition of place-based 
education that grounds student learning in the history, traditions, and natural environment of St. 
George.  The program will provide a model for preparing students, from the day they enter kindergarten 
through high school graduation, to develop the technical, creative thinking, and social-emotional skills to 
thrive in an innovation economy and strengthen our local and regional economies by meeting existing 
labor force needs and creating new businesses and industries.  

 

Students Impacted:  

Approximately 300 (Age Range: 5-18) (21/22SY K-12 St. George MSU enrollment) As we integrate with 
Mid-Coast School of Technology and their high school programming, this number will increase.    

 

Contact Info: 

Mike Felton, St. George MSU Superintendent 
m.felton@stgeorgemsu.org 
207.372.6312 
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